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Dragon’s Dish
Updates from the Forest

October 1, 2023

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday

October 2 October 3 October 4 October 5 October 6

Handbells (Gr 5&6) at 1st Fluoride Application | 1st Fluoride Application | Hot Lunch (if ordered) PD Day - No School for
lunch recess (K-2) (K-2) students
Cross-Country Run #4
Choir (Gr 3-6) at lunch | (Woodhaven/Brookwoo
recess d)

Dear Forest Green Families,

My Child’s Learning:

Have you wondered what the curriculum looks like for your child? To find out, you can access
My Child’s Learning: A Parent Resource on the Alberta Education website. At the top of the
page click on the grade your child is in and you will be directed to an overview page for that
grade level. You can look at specific subjects or an “AT A GLANCE” document.

Additionally, Engagement Resumes on the Social Studies Curriculum. September 19-October
16, 2023 - Albertans can share their thoughts on what they’d like students to learn in Alberta’s
social studies curriculum: Take the Survey Survey results will be used to inform the draft
curriculum before it's released for further engagement.

Family Connection Night

This year we will be hosting Family Connection events. Our first Family Connection Night will
be on Tuesday, October 24th from 5-6 pm in the gym. We will be playing with the new Omnikin
Ball. All students and their immediate family members are invited to attend! See you then!

Cutlery

We are kindly asking you to send spoons to school with your child in their lunch kit. Our
nutrition nook has items like yogurt and applesauce and we cannot supply all of our students
with plastic spoons.

Looking for Guest Chefs

Do you like to cook or bake? We are hoping you will consider being a Guest Chef here at
Forest Green. You tell us what you want to make and what ingredients you need, what grade of
students you want to work with, and how many students you are comfortable working with. We
will make the arrangements on our end and all you have to do is come and share your talents
with us. Student chefs will love to learn from you and students throughout the school will enjoy
eating your creations! Please email Leah if you are interested in being a Guest Chef at

leah.andrews@psd.ca.

Gratitude

In keeping with Parkland School Division’s commitment to student success and well-being, we
are once again working to promote healthy eating and create a positive food environment for all
students. We would like to acknowledge the President’s Choice Children’s Charity Power Full
Kids program in providing support for food security at Forest Green for the 2023 - 2024 school
year.


https://www.learnalberta.ca/content/mychildslearning/
https://extranet.gov.ab.ca/opinio6//s?s=SSfeedback
mailto:leah.andrews@psd.ca

/.Ap

4 FOREST GREEN SCHOOL

FOREST GREEN
DRAGONS

Parent-Teacher Interviews

Parent-Teacher Interviews are October 25 & 26 from 4:00 p.m.-7:00 p.m.
e When you book a timeslot you will be able to choose from these options to best meet
your meeting needs:
o In-person at the school
o Online via Google Meet
o By Telephone
e Follow this link to book an interview! We look forward to connecting with all parents!

Family Connection Night

Our first Family Connection Night will be on Tuesday, October 24th from 5-6 pm in the gym.
We will be playing with the new Omnikin Ball. All students and their immediate family members
are invited to attend! An adult must be present with students. See you then!

National Truth and Reconciliation Day
We are proud of the work our students did over the past few weeks to recognize National Truth
and Reconciliation Day. Please check out this short presentation.

Parent Handbook
Please click here to view our Parent Handbook for the 2023/2024 School Year.

We encourage you to follow us on social media as we celebrate our amazing school community.
You can find us on Facebook and Instagram. Additionally, please watch the announcements
page on our website!

We are looking forward to caring, sharing, and learning together! As always, please do not
hesitate to contact us at the school with any questions or concerns that you may have at either

780-963-7366 or forestgreen@psd.ca.

Sincerely,

Leah and Miranda
(Principal and Assistant Principal)

Fundraising Society

Don't miss out on the chance to display your school pride with personalized Forest Green
Dragons clothing! Order now through the hot lunch system. Ordering opens September 29th
https://forestgreen.hotlunches.net/. Order before October 20th to secure your purchase.
Remember, all orders must be paid for by October 20th! Choose from a variety of sizes for
t-shirts and hoodies; ranging from youth XS to adult 4xl. Women's tanks size S to 4xl.

Pick up your order at the school around November 1st, 2023. Thank you for your ongoing
support!

For any inquiries, please contact:fgsfundraising@gmail.com


https://forestgreen.psd.ca/parents/interviews
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1HQOVNfiuw11MOLrO92OGbM1XDlh6nh9dshFKBMqTm48/edit?usp=sharing
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/download/361874
https://www.facebook.com/fgdragonspsd70
https://www.instagram.com/fgdragons/
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/parents/announcements
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/parents/announcements
https://forestgreen.psd.ca/
mailto:forestgreen@psd.ca
https://forestgreen.hotlunches.net/

